15/08/24

Milly Southworth

From:

Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

22 July 2024 10:17

To:

Milly Southworth

Subject:

FW: Questions for Torpoint Council

Harriet Bastin

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD

----Original Message----

From: STEPHEN PIKE

Sent: 21 July 2024 21:43

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk Subject: Questions for Torpoint Council

Dear Millie Southworth,

It was a pleasure to meet you at both the town library training day and at the recent town council monthly meeting. I appreciate the detail you provided me relating to the councils decision which supports the current "climate emergency" narrative.

I have a number of questions surrounding this decision, but my primary query relates to the information that may or may not have been provided to each councillor.

What information if any, regarding the earths climate, the net zero target and the plans to decarbonise the atmosphere was provided to each councillor, enabling them to make an informed decision prior to the vote on this sensitive matter?

I will be attending the next town council meeting so look forward to hearing from the Mayor and any councillors who can help with my query.

Kind Regards

Stephen Pike Mob 07469 114129